Tine Thevenin
' Author Speaker

P.O. Box 180, Lake City, MN 55041
651-345-4755, tinethevenin@dagknudsen.com

July 22, 2006
Martin E. O’Connor

Chief, Standardization Branch
Livestock and Seed Program

AMS, USDA, Room 2607-S

1400 Independence Ave. SW

Washington, DC 20250-0254

Dear Mr. O”Connor,

Subject: Grass-fed label.

I am writing in support of a “grass-fed” label.

It is badly needed so we can make informed choices.

Sincerely,
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